
Happy Snowy Day to all of you! 
 
The performance is a week away! Kids, parents, and staff are working on their 
parts to support this community effort! Indeed our theme this year is "Community 
in Winter." It really takes a village to put on a show, and your kids are the stars! In 
order to help them shine here are a few details to keep in mind... 
 
Please.... 
 

 Arrive with your child at the Camp Sherman Community Hall at 5:30PM; show 
begins at 6:00PM.  
 

 Make sure that they have eaten a nutritious dinner before and are hydrated.  
 

 Have their hair/make up (optional!) finished before arriving, with only finishing 
touches to complete at the Hall.  
 
  Consider bringing a potluck dessert item to share with the community 
following the performance. 
 

 Once they arrive, encourage your kiddo(s) to first go to the bathroom, then 
they will get into costume. There is a changing room upstairs, and bathrooms 
downstairs for changing. It is helpful for the kids who will change into costumes to 
have on neutral colored, tight-fitting clothing that they can wear under their 
costume, so they do not need to fully undress to get into their costume. Once 
they arrive you and/or teachers will help your child get into their costume, if 
needed. After costumes are on, kids will gather upstairs to warm up.  
 

 During the performance, your kiddo(s) will be sitting with you for a portion of 
the show. When you arrive, Mr. Sharp and/or Ms. Molly will give you a sticky note 
to reserve your child's chair. The first rows will be reserved for families.  
 

 Keep your phones away during the performance. We are fortunate to have 
Kelly Carter with Rise Graphic Design, photographing the show. Molly Schultz will 
be taking video. The video will be provided to you at no charge. Kelly has offered 
$5 downloads for any photographs she provides. (You can find past show videos 
at: https://vimeo.com/blackbutteschool.) 
 

 After the show, we are trying something new! This year we would like students 
to be a part of the striking of the show after the dessert potluck and celebration. 
Each student has been assigned to a clean up job that will be supervised by a 
BBS staff member. Here is a document with more information about clean up jobs 

https://risegraphicdesign.com/
https://vimeo.com/blackbutteschool
https://docs.google.com/document/d/16no2wm3UdXkYMDzt0_ETBEjCaxwmfSovu1B5mkbJPDI/edit?usp=sharing


and how we hope the process will unfold. This will be posted in the Hall after the 
show.  
 
With warmth and gratitude, 
Jennie 
 


